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Vale clarifies about its marketing policy

Vale clarifies, regarding the news released on the media about our commercial negotiations, that the company has not
published any new press release to the capital markets about its products prices. 
Moreover, according to documents filed with the Brazilian Comissão de Valores Mobiliários (CVM) and other regulatory
bodies, Vale has officially informed that it recently implemented a new marketing policy, involving, among other things, a
more flexible approach in relation to prices of iron ore, including the basis of sale (C&F, FOB), and this flexibility is fully
applicable to markets and customers in different regions where Vale operates.

This policy reflects current market reality and the specific needs of each client. 

In this context, Vale also states that the results of our marketing efforts will be publicly presented at the regular disclosure
of our quarterly financial statements, in accordance with current legislation.​
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